
Minutes taken from Jan 16, 2018 District 9 Meeting/ Panel 67 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Minutes were taken by Erin. 

Attendence: Bruce, Steven, Shannon, Suzy and Erin 

Treasurer Report: Shanon, there is $2319.20 total. Shannon questioned 
Post Office fees, pay 12 months? 

DCM Report Pati sent an email to Bruce; Alkathon was a success. All groups 
did a great job with their time slots and Mililani Women’s Step Meeting 
started us off with a great turn out of women and food. The $200 initially 
granted for the Alkathon was spent and $78 was collected in the basket. 
That will be given to the Treasurer, Shannon at the next district meeting. 

Bruce emailed Inventory Questionnaire to District 9 Groups.  

He plans on attending other groups in the district to encourage them to have 
GSR positions filled. 

Laura is moving to Kailua and will be changing her District and stepping down 
as Alt Dcm. 

We need to start our Assembly committee positions next month. Bruce will 
be available until next August and he stated he is learning  

Old Business Camp Homelani is still being considered. We need to commit to 
beds. Rent beds, $25 a night for cabins (maybe commit to two cabins, they 
hold 20 people, dorm style). A minimum of$1000 deposit required for Oct 
20th & 21st. There will be a charge of $50 a night for the Beach house. 

 

 



Group Reports 

Steve (Mililani Men’s Stag): Big meeting, a lot of military. There are many 
members with days to many over thirty year’s recovery. Steven will be 
attending Inventory Assembly on Maui. 

Susie (10 & 10): Group is thriving and will be paying for her trip to the 
Assembly. They are having a Group Conscious for the questionnaire for the 
Assembly. 

Erin (Waimea Wahines): All is good. 

Shannon (Mililani Women’s Step): Attendance is off but new people. 
Meetings are good. 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 


